
 

 

 

 

BSE/SEC/2021-22 
13th September, 2022 
 
 
To,  
BSE Ltd. 
Floor 25, P.J.Towers 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai -400001 
Ph:-022-22728259 

 

Subject: Confirmation about not being identified as Large Corporate as on 31.03.2021 

Ref: SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018 

Dear Sir,  

Pursuant to the SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018 

issued by SEBI on “Fund raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Entities”, we hereby 

confirm that as on 31.03.2021 our company does not fall under the category of “Large Corporate” 

as per the frame work provided under Clause 2.2 of the said circular as on 31.03.2021, therefore 

the requirement of initial disclosure as required under Clause 4 of the above mentioned Circular 

are not applicable on our Company.  

You are requested to take the above on record. 

Thanking You,  

For Panyam Cements & Mineral Industries Limited 

 

 

 

Diya Venkatesan 

Company Secretary & CFO 
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